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GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

T6 
Week 1 

 

Monday 5th June 
 
Tuesday 6th June 
 
Wednesday 7th June 
3-4:30pm Hi5 Gym 
Club 
 
Thursday 8th June 
3-4:30pm Hi5  
Football Club 
 
Friday 9th June 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 12th June 
 
Tuesday 13th June 
 
Wednesday 14th June 
3-4:30pm Hi5 Gym 
Club 
 
Thursday 15th June 
3-4:30pm Hi5  
Football Club 
 
Friday 16th June 
3-3:45pm  
Running Club 

           OUR SUPERSTARS! 
 

Our superstars this week are: Drew, Zephora, Harvey, Theo, Namsang, Ella, Jacob, Senmikha, 
Arica, Elsie-Grace, Jimmy, Dibya, Ngawang, Oliver. C, Bianca, Arshi, Rojana,  

Jude, Ashlyn and Rian.  

Well done! 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

Summer Fete 
1st of July 2017 11am-2pm. It’s going to be our BIGGEST yet!  

Writer of the week 
 

Nominations this week are... Lotty, Jacob, Lara, Arshi, Darci-Blu and Meenma.  
 

And the winner is… Jacob! 

Congratulations! Turn over to read his work. 

PGL 
Welcome back Year 6’s. They had a fantastic time away at Marchant’s 

Hill in Surrey on their annual residential trip. Here are a few pictures. 

Thank you Owls for being such a credit to the school and a big thank 

you must also go to Mr Wells and Mrs Hughes for 

organising such a fabulous trip and being such good 

sports!  

Welcome back to Term 6 

I know, where has the time gone?!  As we near the end of this academic 

year we have, as ever, lots of things going on, including our Y6 residential 

(please see below!), Y5 Science Jamboree, new entrant and whole school  

transition afternoons and sports week (including sports day with a 

family picnic). 

This term we will also be saying goodbye to some of our Service families 

as the advance party begin the move to Brunei.  On behalf of everyone at 

Guston, I wish all those travelling a very safe journey and happiness in 

their new adventures.  


